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            4th September 2019 
 

Dear Parents / Carers of Year 6 
 

Now that your child is in Year 6 he / she has the opportunity to travel to and from St. Michael and St. Martin 
School independently. 
 

Please complete and return the slip below to confirm that you authorise your child to travel home from 
school unaccompanied.  Without this writing permission children will not be permitted to leave the school 
premises without an appropriate adult. 
 

As I am sure you are also aware in recent years Year 6 children were allowed to bring mobile phones in to 
school.  This became a concern to both the governors and I as we cannot regulate the use of these before 
and after school, especially the websites that children may visit.  The Police also feel that coming to and from 
school with a telephone makes them a target and therefore they are safer without one.  If you are concerned 
about your child coming / going to school without a telephone, then you will need to accompany them. 
 

The decision was therefore taken that no mobiles are permitted in school.  Any mobile telephones found on 
any pupil will be confiscated and you will be required to come to the school office to collect them. 
 

Please also note that in line with our Safeguarding Policy, we do not allow Year 6 pupils to take younger 
siblings home if travelling on their own. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Mrs N Duggan 
Headteacher 
               
 

I give permission for my child to travel to and from St. Michael and St. Martin School on his / her own after 
school. 
 

Name of Child :                 Class   :       
 

Signed  :         Date :       
  

Print Name :          
 

I also give permission for my child to travel to and from St. Michael and St. Martin School on his / her own 
when attending After School Clubs. 
 
Signed  :         Date :                    

mailto:office@stmichaelrc.hounslow.sch.uk
http://www.stmichaelandstmartin.co.uk/

